Anchor Update Email 1.27.17

Good Afternoon Region 10 Providers,

DY 7-8 PFM

e HHSC is planning to release a draft of the DY 7-8 PFM next week and will be able to discuss it on
the Feb. 3™ anchor call.

e Please save the date for a webinar on the DY 7-8 PFM to be held February 8t from 1:30 -
3:00. HHSC will send out log-in information as soon as it is available. This will be an opportunity
for providers to get an overview of HHSC's proposals for DY7-8 requirements and ask questions.

e HHSC will be setting up some targeted meetings and conference calls with Clinical Champions
subgroups and provider type groups in the near future, and these discussions will be focused on
getting feedback on specific elements related to planning for DY7-8.

e HHSC will also provide a link to a survey after they release the draft DY7-8 PFM to get feedback
from all stakeholders on the proposed requirements.



